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Introduction

Greetings Brothers,
This was a big month in the Gamma Chi Zeta chapter. Spring rush was
a huge success, as our High Deltas introduced a strong group of 12
new Associate Members to our brotherhood. In the Chapter Updates
section of the newsletter, I will tell you all a little but more about
them. We recently had a Housing Draft to see who all will have the
privilege of living in that beautiful new house. Myself as well as 61
other brothers are extremely excited to claim 120 N. Stadium Drive as
our home for the year. We also had a slight change in the High Zeta
this past month, which I will go over in more detail again in the
Chapter Updates. February was a great month, and we are excited for
the rest of the year and what we have in store.

Chapter Updates
Zeta Changes

This past month, we had a slight change in the High Zeta, specifically in the
High Alpha position. David Sosna, the previous High Alpha, felt that is was in
his best interest as well as the chapter’s best interest for him to step down
due to personal matters. David represented this chapter well as the High
Alpha and continues to represent it exceptionally. Taking his place as High
Alpha is Nicholas Beyer. Nick is a sophomore finance major from Springdale,
AR. Having stepped into this position only a few weeks ago, Nick has been an
incredible addition to the Zeta, and has already implanted positive changes
for the chapter.

If you have any questions or comments for Nick; he can be reached at
nrbeyer@email.uark.edu




Spring Rush

Rush came to a close and due to the hard work of the High Deltas, we put
together a great spring class. With guys from all over (including New Jersey!)
there is a lot of potential from these guys to get involved and make positive
impacts for our chapter.

Name
Aria Poodeh
Caleb Wilkinson
Duncan Ford
Grant Gebhardt
Jonah Murray
Kyle Decker
Lanceton Pettie
Mike Spendio
Seth Mercer
TJ Williams
Tyler Peterson
Will Sullivan

Job Seekers

Freshman:

Major
Finance
Kinesiology
Business Economics
Nursing
Engineering
Business
Business
Marketing Management
Visual Design
Finance
Pre-Nursing
Finance

Spring Class- 2016

Home Town
Fayetteville, AR
Frisco, TX
Joplin, MO
Russellville, AR
Jonesboro, AR
St. Louis, MO
Carthage, MO
Middletown, NJ
Bentonville, AR
Austin, TX
Overland Park, KS
Long Valley, NJ

» Alex Monsour- amonsourl9@gmail.com: Business finance major from
Shreveport, LA. Alex is seeking an opportunity in the accounting

industry.

» Grant Fazekas- gffazekas@gmail.com: Business major with a focus on real

estate. Grant is looking for an internship opportunity in the North Dallas
in the real estate field.
» Townsend Wenzler- townsendwenzler@yahoo.com: Business marketing

major from Rogers, AR.

Sophomores:

sJonathan Lanehart- jonathanlanehart14@gmail.com: Business Finance major

from Little Rock, AR.

sMatt Spellman- mdspellm@uark.edu: Business Finance and Accounting major
from Overland Park, KS. Matt is looking for an internship opportunity in Kansas
City or Fayetteville; specifically in Banking, Accounting, or Business.

sMatt Richardson- mgrO01@uark.edu: International Business major from

Fayetteville, AR.



sZachary Hartnedy- Zshartnedy@gmail.com: Business Marketing and
Management major from Little Rock, AR. Zachary is looking for an internship in
the Northwest Arkansas area.

=Ryan Buller- rdbuller@uark.edu: Business Supply Chain Management major
with a minor in Enterprise Resource Planning from Bentonville, AR. Ryan is
looking for an internship in the retail industry.

»Zachary Osiecki- Zachary.osiecki@verizon.net: Industrial Engineering major
from Coppell, TX.

Juniors:

=Logan Patton- slp007 @uark.edu: Biochemistry major with a business minor
from Harrison, AR. Logan is looking for an opportunity in the Healthcare or
Science industry.

=Kyle Baer- kylebaer40@gmail.com: Business Accounting major from Little Rock,
AR. Kyle is looking for an opportunity in accounting; specifically in Dallas, Kansas
City, Houston, Atlanta, Los Angeles, or the Northwest Arkansas area.

=Kelso Hartley- k.hartley5@gmail.com: Business Accounting major from Dallas,
TX. Kelso is seeking an opportunity in the Dallas area.

=Cole Tarlas- cdtarlas@uark.edu: Business Finance major with a minor in
Marketing from St. Louis, MO. Cole is seeking an opportunity in Dallas, Nashville,
Chicago, Denver, or New York.

=Colton Seago- coltonseagol7 @gmail.com: Business Marketing major from Little
Rock, AR.

»Anthony Armon- aarman@uark.edu: Chemical Engineering major from St. Louis
MO. Anthony is seeking an opportunity in the Northwest Arkansas area in an
engineering, marketing, or math related field.

=Sam Oldani- sloldani@email.uark.edu: Kinesiology major with a minor in
Business from St. Louis, MO. Sam is seeking an opportunity in the Midwest
region in the industry of medical device sales or another sales position.

Seniors:

=Collin McLellan- colinmclellan75@gmail.com: Business Finance major from The
Woodlands, TX. Collin is seeking an opportunity in Texas in finance, energy, or
anything related to trade.




Future Events
e GU88 Bowl: April 20th
o The GU88 Bowl is a football tournament for fraternities and sororities

benefitting heart disease research. If you are interested in
advertising your company via banner or other means at our event for
a donation, or if you would just like to make a donation for the cause,
please reach out to our philanthropy chair, Will Wright. Will can be
reached through email at wtwright@uark.edu.

* Mom'’s Day: March 11th and 12t

* Red and White game Alumni Tailgate: April 23rd

Picture of the Month:

Spring Class 2016 and the Rush Chairs



For more pictures and information on the chapter visit:
http://www.arkansaslambdachi.org/

ZAX!




